YOUR VISIT

UPDATED AUGUST 1, 2023: We appreciate your understanding as we welcome
your family members into our home.

As we all work together to continue to combat the spread of COVID-19
variants, Flu, and RSV, we have implemented the following changes and
appreciate your cooperation in keeping our community safe and healthy.

If you are a NEW FRIEND, in need of our services, please contact us via e-mail
at contact@bowwowstaynow.com, the CHAT feature, or CONTACT FORM on
our website. In an effort to keep all our clients and family safe, we will
periodically hold an Open House. If you missed our most recent event, we
welcome you to visit the photo gallery and client testimonials on our website.
We will continue to require your dog's most recent vet records to confirm they
are up-to-date on all required vaccinations, testing, and are spayed/neutered.
You are welcome to e-mail the records to us.

If you are a RETURNING FRIEND, we will continue to conduct drop-off and pick-
up at our front porch. To keep all everyone safe, drop-offs and pick-ups are
scheduled every 15 minutes. This allows time for everyone to arrive, drop-
off/pick-up, and depart safely. Kindly contact us if you are running early or late
for your agreed upon time slot to insure we can accommodate the change.
While we may continue to wear a mask at this time, we do not require you to
wear a mask and will never ask your vaccination status.
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